Maryland Motor

Vehicle Administration
6601 Ritchie Highway, N.E.
Glen Burnie, Maryland 21062

1-800-950-1MVA (1682)
CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTER

cMiA

Motor Vehicle Administration Iy

www.MVA.Maryland.gov
WEB SITE

July 16, 2010

Doreen De Leonardis, Ph.D.
Westat

1600 Research Boulevard
Rockville MD 20850

RE: Speed Warning System Study
Dear Dr. De Leonardis:

The Motor Vehicle Administration (MVA) has reviewed your research proposal and is pleased to
collaborate with Westat on the speed warning device feasibility study. We recognize that speeding is a
significant issue and are happy to support this study by sending a recruitment letter to potential volunteers
living in Montgomery County, Maryland.

Prior to the MVA mailing the recruitment letters, Westat will need to sign the MVA Privacy Policy
Protection Policy and provide a fully executed IRB approved protocol governing the study execution.
Once these items are received, the MVA will request the necessary data records and begin mailing the
recruitment letters. The MVA will then invoice Westat for the postage of the letters at a rate of $0.34 per
piece.

Thank you for your interest in driver safety and helping to reduce crashes, injuries and fatalities
on Maryland roads. We are looking forward to working with you and learning the results of your research

study,
Sincerely,
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Christine E. Nizer
Deputy Administrator
Driver and Vehicle Policies and Programs
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